
From: O"Connor, Kevin
To: Quirimit, Rachel
Cc: Fong, Allen; Klein, Nanci
Subject: CED funding to support Downtown West project

Hi Rachel,
 
Nanci asked me to contact you regarding the prospect of new funding from Google to cover
Community Energy’s cost in supporting the energy component of the Downtown West project. 
 
Nanci and Kim are aware of the need and there is a meeting with Google this week to discuss in
detail.  Assuming we reach an agreement on the amount, the details will need to be worked into the
funding agreement and budget documents for
20-21.  Nanci indicated that you are the lead on this
and I should coordinate with you. 
 
Please let me know what you need from me and CED.  I’m copying CED’s budget manager, Allen
Fong. 
 
I’m glad to jump on a Zoom call if that is best way to discuss and move forward.
 
Thanks!
 
Kevin O’Connor
Energy Resilience Coordinator
City of San Jose Community Energy Department
Email: kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov
Ph: (408) 535-8538
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